
Our LaPorte office must regrettably remain closed due  
to the continued staffing shortages. We cannot thank  
you enough for your patience and understanding as we 
work through these uncertain times.

We remain committed to our responsibility towards both  
our members and our employees. We are currently  
working on staffing our Merrillville office, which we hope  
to accomplish in the next few months.  
Once that has been completed,  
we can then work towards the next  
steps for the LaPorte office.

As a reminder, during this temporary  
closure, LaPorte members may  
request a credit for up to 4 shared  
branching transactions each month.

Thank you for being a member.

Our Branch in 
LaPorte Is Still 
Closed – But  
Not Forgotten!

nifedcu.org 219-942-3377

We are always ready to  
serve you with:

•	Online Banking and Bill Pay

•	Mobile Banking

•	�Check Deposit via Mobile Device

•	Shared Branching

•	�Surcharge-Free ATM Network

•	�Up to 6 Free ATM Transactions  
per Month at Non-NIFEDCU ATMs

2P DML 8.5x11 (8.5x5.5) Outside


